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Circular: 025 
 

       17 March  2023 
 

Dear Residents, 
 

VILLAGE FENCE REPLACEMENT AND REPAINTING PROGRAM.   
 
In January 2023 we concluded the replacement of 53 fence panels as our phase one of fence 
replacement.  
 
We are now in the process of identifying the next list of houses that requires fence 
replacements. Attached is the list of houses as originally identified by our survey last year.  
You will see the already replaced fence panels highlighted in red.  The units in green are the 
next units that will be attended to.    
 
Should you house not be on the list or you feel your panels are not accurately identified, please 
contact Marius to add or remove your fences from the list. 
 
We have started repainting of fences in phase 3 of the Village at the beginning of the month. 
Phase 3 residents will see Piet and Emmanuelle coming around in the next four weeks to paint 
your fences.  Again should your fence be in desperate need of paint and you are not in phase 3, 
please bring this to Marius’s attention so that we can ensure we add you to the list. 
 
 
Warm Regards 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

 
 


